PUBLIC NOTICE


The Christopher Kohl’s Fire District Governing Board and employees will attend the Arizona Fire District Association Winter Conference scheduled for January 10th through January 12th, 2024, at the Aquarius Resort in Laughlin, NV.

The purpose of the Conference is for training and seminars for Board members, the Fire Chief and applicable staff. Department related issues may be discussed in these training sessions, for educational purposes only. No Christopher Kohl’s Fire District business or discussions will take place among CKFD Board members.

A list of training/seminars is available at Station 51 at Christopher Creek during regular business hours. 
